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January Newsletter 2024 

Happy New Year 

Reminder Dates  
 Lessons resume on Saturday 6th January 2024. 
 Last lessons before ½ term Saturday 10th February. 
 Show weekend 27th – 28th January. 
 Classes resume after ½ term Tuesday 20th February. 
 We break up for Easter on Saturday 23rd March.  

All term dates can be found on the website.  

Show 2024 
 Countdown to the show weekend has now begun.  
 This is always a special highlight in our year. Please support your child/ren by 

bringing them to scheduled rehearsals on time and by volunteering to help 
backstage in the changing rooms for one of the performances. Many thanks. 

 Please read your show packs through and note rehearsal times. Children will need 
their hair and makeup done pre-rehearsals. If you require help with this please 
email and we will book you a slot prior to rehearsals for our show staff to help. 

 If you have lost your show pack please download another copy from the website.  

Consent Forms & Show Fees 
 Please can completed consent forms be returned to Anne asap. Without these 

your child/ren will be unable to take part in the show. 
 Show fees of £10/child; £15/family are due. Please make payment to the Dancing 

Dosh account using your child/ren’s name/s as reference.  

Costumes 
 80% of the show costumes are being provided by LAD.  
 The following classes need to purchase costumes:  

 Tiny Tots Ballet  
 Grade 6 Ballet 
 Grade 5 Ballet 
 Junior Jazz/Musical Theatre 

 Please see Anne on Saturday to settle up for these items. 

Show Tickets 
 These will be on sale on Saturday and are £10 each payable to Dancing Dosh.  
 There are two performances of the show on Sunday 28th January at 13.30 and 

15.30 at Liphook Junior School.  
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Uniform 
 The uniform shop will be open on Saturday 6th January.  
 Please ensure that all students have appropriate uniform, tights, shoes and hair 

accessories in advance of the show.  
 
We are all very excited that you will be able to come and see the 2024 show very 
soon! 

 
As usual any queries please email either Rebecca or Anne. 
Exam, performance or lesson queries: dance@liphookacademyofdance.co.uk  
Uniform, invoice or admin queries: arr@lemur.co.uk 
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